
Council file No. 23-0334

NEIGHBORHOODS AND COMMUNITY ENRICHMENT COMMITTEE REPORT relative to
the Ad Hoc Committee for the Griffith Park Advisory Board (GPAB), to determine the location
and design of a permanent memorial to the beloved mountain lion P-22, and related matters.

Recommendations for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Raman - Hernandez):

1. INSTRUCT the Department of Recreation and Parks (RAP) to;

a. Create an ad hoc committee for the GPAB, composed of City personnel and
private stakeholders, to determine the location and design of a permanent
memorial to P-22. In the process, the committee should interface and
collaborate with the public and interested stakeholders, including Friends of
Griffith Park, the National Wildlife Federation, the California Department of Fish
and Wildlife, National Park Service, and local tribes.

b. Report within 120 days with recommendations for a permanent P-22 memorial,
based on the results of the GPAB ad hoc committee's process. The report
should include associated costs and incorporate any private donation offers of
a memorial statue of P-22 within Griffith Park.

2. INSTRUCT the Department of Cultural Affairs, with the assistance of RAP, Bureau of
Engineering, and any other relevant departments, to report within 120 days with a
proposal for a memorial and/or donation-based memorial program dedicated to the
memory of P-22 in the City.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative
Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

On April 19, 2023, your Committee considered Motion (Raman - Hernandez) relative to the
creation of an Ad Hoc Committee for the GPAB, to determine the location and design of a
permanent memorial to P-22 by interfacing and collaborating with the public and interested
stakeholders, including the Friends of Griffith Park, National Wildlife Federation, California
Department of Fish and Wildlife, National Park Service, and local tribes, and related matters.
The Motion attached to the Council file includes some background on the matter.
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